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  Letter dated 4 April 2013 from the President of the Security Council 
addressed to the Secretary-General 
 
 

 I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 2 April 2013 
(S/2013/215) concerning the report requested by the Security Council in its 
resolution 2088 (2013) has been brought to the attention of the members of the 
Council. 

 The members of the Council have taken note of the request contained in your 
letter that the time frame for the issuance of the report be extended, and look 
forward to submission of the report by 30 April 2013.  
 
 

(Signed) Eugène-Richard Gasana 
President of the Security Council 

 

 

 


